
UPDATE: FEEDING STUDENTS DURING CLOSURE

WHY

WHAT

HELPFUL INFORMATION WHEN COMMUNICATING

In response to concerns about the need to close our school 
district and how it impacts our students being fed.

In accordance with Governor Kemp’s guidance today and to best 
prioritize student and staff safety, effective at the end of the 
school day on Friday, March 13, Cobb Schools will be closed.
During week two of Cobb Schools’ partnership with MUST 
Ministries, the District and non-profit are teaming up to provide 
students with a 5-day supply of breakfasts and lunches at 8 
school locations on Mondays from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. The first day 
of the meal distributions will be Monday, March 23.
Breakfast and Lunch School Distribution Locations 
from 11 am – 1 pm:

•	 Acworth Elementary
•	 Bryant Elementary
•	 Campbell HS
•	 Compton Elementary
•	 East Cobb Middle
•	 Garrett Middle
•	 Osborne High
•	 Riverside Intermediate

The weekly breakfast and lunch distributions can be sustained 
through the rest of the 2019-2020 school year. However, MUST 
needs volunteers to help by giving food donations and to sign up 
here to help with food distributions at schools. Please join us as 
we help our community in need.

https://www.mustministries.org/community-outreach-opportunities
https://www.mustministries.org/


